
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, January 9, 2023 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Nacho Kit  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1.  Thanks to your donations, our Early Act Club Candy Cane Fundraiser was able to donate 

over $300 dollars for the D105 Foundation.  Special shout-out to our 7th & 8th Grade 

student helpers and everyone who contributed towards this fundraiser.  Please keep a 

lookout in February for our next event at Gurrie.  If you have any questions, want to help 

out at our next fundraiser, or are interested in joining Early Act Club, please see Ms. 

Zalewska or Mr. Walsen for more information.   

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


